
CBM Aggregates’ Proposed Caledon Quarry -
Beginning of Exploratory Drilling & Technical Studies

As you were informed in an introductory letter sent to you in November 2019, CBM Aggregates
(CBM) is exploring the opportunity and feasibility of developing a quarry in the vicinity of Charleston
Sideroad and Main Street/Regional Road 136.

This is to inform you that CBM will be starting some exploratory drilling in the area during the week
of February 3, 2020, as part of the technical studies that we will be completing over the coming
years for this project. The drilling will continue for the next couple of months under the supervision
of Golder Associates Ltd., our consultants on the project. You may notice people walking in the
surrounding fields and you may hear drilling activity in the area during this time.

Example of equipment you may see 
during the exploratory drilling

Please note that the drilling about to be initiated is
solely for exploratory purposes and to support the
on-going technical studies needed to understand
the feasibility of the project and, if deemed to be
feasible, to support a future licence application.

As part of our ongoing commitment to keep the
community informed about the project, we wanted
to let you know why this activity was taking place.



Please note that CBM is planning an initial public information session in March 2020 in the
Caledon area to provide an opportunity for the neighbours to ask questions and meet some of our
staff and consulting team. We will be distributing an invitation to that event within the next few
weeks, which will provide all the details of the event. Should the timing of this event change, we
will keep you posted as to when an alternate date is being planned.

A website is also under development to make information available to the public about the project.
We anticipate the development to be completed by the end of February 2020. Once completed,
materials shared at any future public information sessions, or other project documentation as it
becomes available, will be uploaded onto the website. The project website is:
www.CBMCaledonQuarry.ca Please keep checking the website regularly for updated
information as it becomes available.

We welcome any comments or questions you may have at any time regarding the exploratory
drilling activities, as other studies are being undertaken, or about the project in general. If you
currently have comments or questions, or would like to be added to our contact list in order to
receive future updates and notices regarding the project, please reach out to one of the contacts
below.

David Hanratty, P.Geo.
Director of Land & Resources, North America 

David.Hanratty@vcimentos.com
(705) 930-6180

Jennifer Bernard
Land & Resources Coordinator, Ontario 

Jennifer.Bernard@vcimentos.com
(416) 999-6104

Mike Le Breton
Land Manager, Eastern Ontario
Mike.Lebreton@vcimentos.com 

(905) 410-2900
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